
Public question for the Broads Authority on 10 May 2024 from Sue Hines.  
  
Ms Hines asked a question via email, dated 3 May as follows:  

Dear Dr Packman  

With the impending selection of a new Chair to the Broads Authority, can you advise me on 

how prospective candidates can put themselves forward and how they can present their 

vision for the future of the Norfolk & Suffolk Broads and the Broads Authority, to improve 

transparency and give members a genuine choice of candidates? I would appreciate this 

question being read out at the meeting on 10 May 2024. 

Yours sincerely 

Susan Hines (Ms) 

 


